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AGM ï All Welcome 
 
 
 



Officers& Committee 
 

President  Daryl Whateley  H 0358812461 M0415381982 E darylwhateley@y7mail.com  
Vice President  Steve Beckwith  03 5881 3394 
Secretary  Doug Tebbens  03 5881 3597 
Treasurer    Neil Buckley  0409718096 
Public Officer  Lyn Whateley  03 5881 2461 
Event Organiser  Peter Bruton  03 5884 6683  
Tech Officers  Doug Tebbens  03 5881 3597 
   Steve Beckwith  03 5881 3394 
   Neil Buckley   0409718096 
Safety Officers  Randal Thompson, Peter Bruton, Steve Beckwith, Lionel Pellow 
Editor   Yvonne Harford  03 5881 6479 email: yvonneharford@bigpond.com 
Committee  Lionel Pellow, Helen Baker, Peter Bruton, Robin Tebbens, Lenny Johnson 
Federation Delegates: Doug Tebbens & Lyn Whateley 
User Group Reps:           Daryl Whateley, Doug Tebbens (reserve Neil Buckley) 
P&A Representative Neil Buckley 

 
Minutes from Monthly General Meeting at Clubrooms on 13th June 2019 Commencing at 7.30pm  
 
President Daryl opened the meeting and called for apologies. Motion H Baker/C Silsbury that apologies be 
accepted and recorded on the attendance sheet. Carried. 
Minutes Motion D Tebbens/R Tebbens that the minutes as circulated be a true and correct record. Carried.  
Arising President Reported on the Echuca Steam Rally where the crowd was thought to be low, good 
weather but admission charges too excessive. 
Treasurer Neil tabled a financial report and was accepted on the Motion of N Buckley/L Johnson. Carried. 
Correspondence Secretary Doug tabled the correspondence received and moved and seconded by B 
Vickers for discussion, Carried. 
General Business Daryl advised that the Sled has created interest from Condobolin with an inspection on 
15/07/2019. President Daryl to organize a meeting. President Daryl spoke on the Safety Report from the 
NHMA, AGM, concerning compounds in general. It was suggested that a set of guidelines be circulated in 
our magazine, in reference to safety in the workplace.   Daryl spoke on the discussion from the User Group 
Meeting referring to the Park Upgrade Program. Motion by G Callaghan/S Beckwith that a submission be 
sent to the council for additional showers to be installed in the proposed new toilet block in the park. 
Carried.  
Outings Lyn reported on the Federation Delegates Meeting at Kerang and also the Barham Rally on 
Sunday. 
Having no further business to discuss President Daryl thanked those for attending and closed at 8.30pm. 
 
Presidents Message 
 

 My thanks to Bernard for his efforts in organising the sale of our Tractor Pull Sled, it has been bought by 
the Condobolin Veteran Vintage and Restoration Club, and they will be picking it up shortly. 
 

A reminder that this meeting is the AGM and you must be financial to vote. Subs are due by 1st July and 
Treasurer Neil is happy to take some money before the meeting starts, filling in the renewal form will help. 
 

The rally committee is keeping up with things and paperwork is moving to & from the Edward River Council.  
The number of vintage caravans coming is looking to be a pleasing number. 
 

The last 12 months has passed quickly and pleasantly and I thank all members for their support and 
assistance in what we have done.  Special thanks to Secretary Doug, Treasurer Neil, VP Steve, Rally Sec 
Sandy and Newsletter Editor Yvonne, and, Lyn for all the photographs.  
 

Thanks ..................Daryl 
 
 

Membership Fees are $40 (including N.H.M.A. insurance) due 1st July 
I wish to rejoin the Deniliquin Collectors Club Inc. 
Name _________________________________________        

Postal address____________________ ______________ 

Telephone contacts home ___________________________ 
Mobile phone if available ___________________________ 

Email if available ___________________________________ 



Minutes of the Annual General Meeting Held at Clubrooms in Memorial Park on 12th July,2018, 8.25pm  
 

President Daryl opened the AGM and thanked those in attendance for their efforts during the year. He also 
extended a thank you to the Executive Committee and the General Committee for participating throughout 
his term, to the Rally Committee for their efforts with the Fordson Tractor Club at the Rally. 
It was then recognized that attendance and apologies be recorded as at the General Meeting  
Minutes Motion L Pellow/Y Harford that the AGM Minutes for 2017 as circulated be a true and correct 
record. Carried. 
Treasurers Report Neil tabled a Financial Report and was detailed by President Daryl. Motion by N 
Buckley/L Pellow that the report be accepted. Carried. President then vacated the chair for member 
Michael Todd to call for the Election of office bearers. 
President   Daryl Whateley by L Pellow Accepted  
V/President   Steve Beckwith by H Baker Accepted 
Secretary   Doug Tebbens by A Howley Accepted 
Treasurer   Neil Buckley Accepted 
Committee   L Pellow, N Baker, L Johnson, P Bruton, Y Harford all accepted. 
Events officer   Peter Bruton by Daryl Whateley accepted 
Tech Officers   D Tebbens, N Buckley, S Beckwith 
Editor   Y Harford  
Federation Delegates   D Tebbens, L Whateley 
User Group Delegates   Executive Officers 
P A Representative   N Buckley  
The Chairman then thanked those who have taken positions and handed the meeting over to President 
Daryl. The vote was then taken for the best Clubman and Clubwoman for 2018. 
President Daryl then thanked those for attending and welcomed the new office bearers for 2018/19; he then 
declared the meeting closed at 8.40pm.  
 
Coming Events 
JULY 
7th - Tocumwal Winter Weekend Swap Meet + Show & Shine 
14th - Tractor Trek @ Echuca 
21st - Wagga Wagga Swap Swap Meet Meet 
28th - Tractor Trek @ Moora 
AUGUST  
5-26th - UK Tractor & Vintage Machinery Tour 
10-11th - Coleambally Rally  
11th - Coonabarabran Swap Meet 
11th - Cobram Show & Shine  
24-25th - Speewa rally 
25th - Marong Picnic  
SEPTEMBER  
1st - Shepparton Father's Day Vintage Heritage Rally  
1st - Pretty Pine Father's Day Expo  
1st - Cootamundra Father's Day Swap Meet  
7-8th - Corowa Spring Weekend  
8th - Shepparton Swap Meet  
14-15th - Condobolin Rally  
21-22nd - COLLECTORS CLUB SPRING RALLY & SWAP MEET  
21-22nd - Clarendon Rally  
26-30th - Panel Van Show @ Albury/Wodonga  
OCTOBER  
5th - Tractor Trek @ Goornong 
5th - Vintage Tractor Pull + Vintage Truck Show @ Red Cliffs  
5-6th - Murtoa Rally  
6th - Forbes Motorshow 
13th - Twin City Show & Shine @ Jindera  
13th - Maryborough Rally  
27th - Tallangatta Swap Meet + Show & Shine  
 

 



 

 

 

We dropped into Corowa Fun day on the way back from NHMA meeting ï not by parachute, which was next door. 

 



 

  

  

Just a few views of the Echuca Steam Rally as taken by Lyn.  Neil returning from the Grand Parade and if 

you notice the wheels on Darylôs tractor you can see why he didnôt go in it (even if the little darling had 

started).  There were some nice cars and motorbikes and the working horses were definitely working. 

 

Annual meeting of Fergy Club is held at Echuca on the weekend of the Steam Rally (and has been for 20 

something years).  At this meeting Peter Bruton was returned to the Fergy Club Committee as Newsletter 

Editor.  After some hesitation DW is also back on the committee, but further down the tree.  One hopes that 

we will get a much more enthusiastic response to serving our club when the nominations are called. 


